
Negotiations  Continue  in
Houston

April 16, 2022

This week, the IAM District 141 Negotiations Committee and
United Airlines continued negotiations in Houston, Texas. Both
parties  exchanged  proposals  and  responded  to  open  items
regarding issues in Articles 1, 4, and 10 in the collective
bargaining agreements.

While we hoped to be much further along in this expedited
negotiations process, we achieved incremental progress this
week. We again reiterated to the Company that IAM-represented
workers  at  United  Airlines  deserve  the  industry’s  best
agreements.

Negotiations will continue the week of April 25th.

In Solidarity,

Your District 141 Negotiating Committee
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Michael G. Klemm
President & Directing General Chair,
IAMAW District 141

Recording Secretaries: Please print and post on all IAMAW
bulletin boards.
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